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CCWSC WATER DEPARTMENT HIGHLIGHTS 

What’s happening this month 
 We have added a bulletin board outside of the main water department 
building to post public notices for members. 
 The CCWSC Board of Director’s met last night to discuss the 
recommendations on refurbishing the 2,500-gallon pressure tank or 
replacing the tank with a 5,000-gallon pressure tank.  This tank has been out 
of commission and needs to be back online for compliance.  If we refurbished 
the tank, it would be 30% of the cost of a new larger tank and in a year, we 
would have to purchase a bigger tank to be in compliance with TCEQ.  The 
Board thought it prudent and took the advice from Mercer Engineering and 
Bull Dog Steel on recommendations and voted to replace the tank.  CCWSC 
will sell the existing tank as salvage material.  We will be taking a loan out 
with Co-Bank to replace this tank for $85k.   
 The Generator is still be evaluated to see if we can get the electrical cables 
changed out to fix the issue of holding the load of the well. 
 G & W Engineering continues the work on the 120k gallon ground water 
storage tank replacement project. We received good news from G &W 
Engineering this week when members of our board met with them in Port 
Lavaca.  They explained that the cost of the tank will be less than originally 
expected that will help offset expenses.  They have submitted the plan to 
TCEQ for approval.  Once we get the approval, they will start the foundation 
work for the tank.  Clark Constructor’s will be handling the demolition and 
that work will be starting soon.  
 We are still researching the reverse osmosis water and ice kiosk services 
for the community within our gates.  We will keep you updated on our 
progress.   

Phil Taylor is registered to take his Customer Service 
Inspection License and Jacob Bell is registered to take his 
Class D License.  The Executive Administrator will start 
taking Class D classes to support the corporation with 

regulatory compliance. 

 

CAPE CARANCAHUA WATER SUPPLY CORPORATION 

 

MEMBERS INPUT WANTED 

CCWSC is looking into using the 
land that we own next to the 
water department building to 
provide donated recreational 
activities for the community; 
such as a golf driving range, disc 
golf, volley ball and possibly a 
dog park.  The land is currently 
not being utilized.  There will be 
no cost to CCWSC or members.  
We are looking for input from 
the community.  If you would 
like to donate equipment toward 
this venture, please contact us at: 
ccwsc2009@yahoo.com. 

For more detailed information please go 
to our website: 
http://caprancahuawatersupplycorps.co
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